

TO: Mr. N. S. Hibshman

FROM: A. L. Landres

DATE: October 30, 1962

SUBJECT: Your Memo 10/29/62 - Awards and Fellow Announcements

Mr. Knapp has suggested that Fellows elected since the merger was approved by the AIEE membership and the IRE membership be recognized at the IEEE International Convention at the Waldorf late in March 1963. This would comprise Fellows approved by the Board of Directors from July through December 1962. (The Examiners do not meet during the month of August).

cc: Mr. F.H. Knapp